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Blow out disc notice June 2017 

Biomarine Inc is notifying all BioPak users of a potential issue with 
the safety blow out disc of the oxygen cylinder valve. 

There has been an increase number of valves that show leaks at the 
safety blow off disc. This issue appears after performing mandatory 
5-year hydrostatic testing.  The failure appears to be caused by
degradation of the seal washer that seals the burst disc to the valve
body.

Biomarine now recommends replacement of the burst disc and 
washer after completion of the required hydrostatic testing.  

Please contact your local distributor or Biomarine directly for 
information needed to purchase and install replacement burst disc 
and washer.  

Contact Jack Derfler at Jack.derfler@neutronicsinc.com or 484 
713-1616.

OR  
Lori Baumgard at Lbaumgard@neutronicsinc.com or 484 713-
1618 
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